
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 6/25/2012 8:24:39 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 

I guess then the update is that you shouldn't expect to hear from us for 
a bit. 
We are working on something such that we might be prepared to make a set 
of demands, but it won't be ready for a while. I will state again that 
your folks appear to have unreasonable expectations, had you appeared 
more realistic, we might be talking. 

Michelle 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com"! 
Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2012 5:51 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Re: 

Hmm. Didn't understand about needing to meet with the Criminal Task 
Force We have a meeting with management tomorrow and wanted to update 
them. Petulant ? Nah, I am endearing. 

On Jun 24, 2012, at 5:38 PM, "Cooke, Michelle" 
<michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

> Geesh, did you just get ripped a new one? Why so petulant? 
> 
> We've been expecting to hear from PG&E requesting a meeting with the 
criminal task force, PG&E, and CPSD. My understanding is that the task 
force cannot initiate said meeting, and that the ball is in your court 
to request. Do it soon, I'm leaving the country 6/30 and I'm fairly 
certain that you don't want that meeting without me there. I'm not 
available M or Tu. 
> 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coro1 
> Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2012 01:53 PM 
> To: Cooke, Michelle 
> Subject: 

mailto:BKC7@pge.com
mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov


> 
> Are we ever going to hear from you guys ? 
> 
> 
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